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Dear Historical Resources,

I understand there is a request to demo 2001 4th Avenue.  This address is actually three
buildings called the Rees-Stealy Medical Clinic, and I think each have significant historical
value  These buildings include Spanish Mission on the corner, some sort of Federal style
architecture in the middle, and mid-century on the end.  I think they add significant value to
the community and are a valuable addition to the diverse architectural styles of the Bankers
Hill Neighborhood that should be considered in light of plans to demo the site.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can elaborate further in any way.  Best
regards,

Neil Ainslie Haig

Owner and Occupant of:
2734 2nd Avenue
San Diego, Ca 92103

Mobile: 678 464 1997

mailto:neilhaig@gmail.com
mailto:HistoricalResources@sandiego.gov





